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COPY.
Llond's Register of Shipping.

w3, Fenchurch Street. E.C.a,

23rd September, 1936,

Dear Sir,
B4 I em in receipt of gour letter of the 28th

ultimo amplifying the remarks contained in your cablegrams
of the 26th, 27th and 28th ultimo as to the circumstances
in which you deemed 1t desirable to leave the further survey
of the motorship "NORA MAERSK" in the hands of Mr, Pickering.

The position outlined by you is appreciated,
and I would thank you for your attention in the matter,

I am, Dear S8ir,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

H, Jasper Cox, Esq.,
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